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NLS Strategic Planning Process
Opportunity for Trustee lnput

The Nassau Library System is in the middle of a strategic planning process that will help
us map our course for the next few years. We'll soon be wrapping up the information
gathering stage of the process and want to give member library trustees the opportunity
to share their perceptions of NLS and our services. We hope you will considerjoining us _
at a Roundtable Discussion or offering your input via online sun/ey.

Two Trustee Roundtable Discussions will be held in January:
Friday, January 20, 2017 at 10 a.m.
Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 7 p.m.

The same topics will be discussed at both meetings. Each discussion can accommodate
up to 12 participants and will last about 90 minutes. ln order to encourage participation
from as many libraries possible we may ask multiple trustees from the same library who ~
register for the sessions to select one trustee to represent them.

To register for one of the Roundtable Discussions visit:
https://goo.gllforms/ReutL8Ti8QQwsrW53

To respond to the discussion questions via online survey visit:
https:l/wwwsurveymonkey.com/r/SBQTIBNN
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Link to this page: bit.ly/trusteeinput
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